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           May, 2014 

 

To the Men of the Class of 1974: 

As I write this letter I am two days past my 62nd birthday and we are 30 days away from our 40th 

Reunion and Big Bash 2014 on June 6 – 8, in Crawfordsville. Thirteen men are officially 

registered to attend so hopefully everyone is waiting until the last minute to visit the website at 

www.wabash.edu/alumni and sign up: 

Jim Benecke  Jeff Birk  Mark Dewart  Bob Hall 

Kurt Homann  Jim McDaniel  Arthur Milford John Musgrave 

Bill O’Bryan  Phillip Smith  Paul Tipps  John Van Drie 

Carl Winkler  

We have an impressive list of guests for our class dinner on Saturday night including Thad  

Seymour, Phil Mikesell, Chick Clements, David Hadley, Bill Doemel, current Athletic Director, 

Joe Haklin, and current professor, Dan Rogers along with their respective spouses or guests.  

Although not yet officially registered, our Beta living unit representatives, Jeff Birk and Kurt 

Homann have confirmed the following Beta brothers will attend our Reunion: 

Dan Berning  Brent Doss  Dave Dumser  Rick Farnham 

Bill Gardner  Doug Given  Chris Patchell  

Jeff and Kurt expect another four or five Beta brothers to show up for at least part of Big Bash 

weekend. 

Independent living unit representative, Jim McDaniel reports Bob Black, Steve Hall, Randy 

Harmon, Steve Santello, and Mark Schnepper as either “probable” attendees or “maybes.”  
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The last day to register your attendance and to add your contribution to our 

class giving goal of 73 gifts is May 28. We have received 45 donations thus far toward 

our goal. We need 28 more gifts this month to reach this goal. Please make a gift today. 

Remember, if you plan to stay overnight in C-ville, our hospitality suite will be in the Comfort 

Inn. Please consider bringing you favorite beverage(s) or snack(s) to share with your classmates. 

A big thank you to the members of the class who made a gift to the College during “430 on 

4/30.” Wabash’s first ever Day of Giving was a huge success garnering 2,085 gifts totaling 

$441,810 and still counting as the mail arrives. April 30 was the biggest single day of fundraising 

in the history of the College. 

In closing, I want to again thank John Musgrave for volunteering to serve as our Class Gift 

Chairman, and all of the men who stepped forward to serve as Living Unit Representatives for 

the Class of 1974: 

Bill O’Bryan (Phi Delta Theta), 

Bob Hall (Phi Gamma Delta), 

Kurt Homann & Jeff Birk (Beta Theta Pi), 

John Gildea & Terry Coffinbarger (Sigma Chi), 

Hal Wendling (Lambda Chi Alpha), 

Bruce Ikawa (Tau Kappa Epsilon), 

Bob Harris (Kappa Sigma), and, 

Jim McDaniel & Paul Smith (Independents) 

 

Yours in Wabash, 

Paul and Mark 

 


